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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 
August 6, 2015 

Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Judy Richard   Brenda Crosby  
Marilyn Rice   Darthea Tilley  Anne Pooler 
Jean Young   Robin Ashe   Claudette Amoroso   
Louise Shindler  Viola Kemp   Gwen Archambault  
Linda Libby   Liz Coffin    Yukiko Bigney 
Kathy Constantine  Janet Anderson  Gloria Attenweiler 
Marilyn Hughes  Ruth Richardson  Lori Frost 
Carole Cook   Sandy Meehan  Kathy Anderson 
Beverly Dubay  Hilda Wardwell  Irene Jacobs 
Rachel LaPointe 
 
Robin Ashe, Vice President, presided in Karen Bamford’s absence. 
Treasurer’s Report   
In Janice’s absence, Gwen Archambault read the report. 
The beginning balance was $2,907.31. 
The ending balance was $2,825.55 
After the Caring Connections Tournament, we gave  Caring Connections $1,562.60.  
The report is in the Minutes Notebook  found in the locker room. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
Gwen Archambault read the headings from the June meeting. 
 
Caring Connections 
Thanks was expressed to The Caring Connections Committee for the great job 
they did in organizing a fun filled tournament.  Jean Young announced that in 
addition to the amount submitted at the end of the tournament, an additional 
$500.00 was received from members.  Jean gave $100 dollars directly to a person 
affiliated with Caring Connections.  Louise Shindler gave the rest of the additional 
donations to Caring Connections.  Altogether, BWGC raised $2,062.60.  
 
President’s Cup 
Robin Ashe reported that the President’s Cup matches are being completed on time.   
 
Club Championship 
Marilyn Rice reminded people that the sign-up sheet for the Club Championship is 
on the bulletin board in the locker room.  People have through Tuesday, August 11th, 
to sign up for this event, which will be held on Wednesday, August 12th, and 
Thursday, August 13th.  There will be three flights for this tournament.  Tee times 
will be sent to participants. 
 
Solheim Cup 
Robin Ashe reminded us that the colors chosen for the Solheim Cup are gold and 
purple.  Members were asked to give possible team names.  These were the 
suggestions: 
 Golden Bears, Purple Raiders   Purple Irises, Golden Lilies 
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 Purple People Eaters, Golden Buttercups 
   
It was decided that the final decision of team names would be left up to the Executive 
Committee. 
 
Fall Meeting 
Robin presented two dates for the fall meeting, September 21st or October 5th.  
Members voted for Monday, October 5th.  
 
First Tee 
Rob Jarvis would like a miniature putting green for the hole in one program.  The 
one he is using is on loan to Bangor Muni’s First Tee Program.  He would like to buy 
one that would belong to the golf course.   
 
Vi Kemp made the motion that we give Rob $150.00 to buy whatever he wants for 
the First Tee Program.  Louise Shindler seconded the motion.  The vote was in favor 
of the motion. 
 
Nominating Committee 
The nominating committee is: 
 Kathy Constantine    Gloria Attenweiler 
 Brenda Crosby    Vi Kemp 
 
If you would like to be an officer of the BWGC or an the Executive Committee  as a 
member at large, please contact one of the people on the nominating committee.  
Their telephone numbers and email addresses can be found on the BWGC web page 
at www.liz44.com.   
 
Chip-ins  
Carole Cook presented golf balls to the following people.  A two after the name 
means they had two chip-ins during the month of July. 

Louise Shindler  Claudette Amoroso  Jean Young (2) 
 Anne Pooler   Marilyn Rice   Marlene Viger (2)  

Kathy Constantine (2)  
 
WMSGA 
Jean Young announced that one of our club members won the State Women’s 
Amateur Golf Tournament, Staci Creech.  Congratulations from all of us, Staci. 
 
Week of  August 17th  Tournament 
The tournament that week will be on Wednesday, August 19th. due to another 
tournament at Muni being held on Thursday. 
 
Adjournment at 1:30. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary     


